
 

 
 
5/5/2020 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We are writing to you to ask if you would be interested in getting your school involved in a local project that we, 
Tazzie Dixon and Alice Baddeley have set up called A Stitch In Our Time. 
 
The project started from a conversation had one sunny morning on the beach about documenting this current 
pandemic. From there we came up with the idea to get our community together to create a large quilt made from 
individual squares of fabric that people have designed and sewn a picture onto to depict how they feel or what they 
are going through or who they are missing. In-fact we decided that anything goes so even those who cannot sew 
could just do their initials. 
 
What we would love is for all the schools to be a part of this project. An idea is that the project could be part of their 
home schooling schedule and pupils could write a small piece to accompany their sewn patch so that it can be 
documented. We want as many people as possible to take part in this project and not only bring our community 
together but make history together. 
 
Once the patchwork quilt is sewn together we will display it somewhere in Shoreham - hopefully the Sky gallery in 
the Shoreham Centre. We would also be happy to bring it to the school for all the children to see. After that we hope 
to donate it to the Worthing Hospital.  
 
We have included a step by step guide with this letter that can be sent out to parents and children. 
If the parents need help with finding materials, there are lots of people in the community offering bits and bobs and 
there are many of us happy to deliver. 
 
The Facebook page we have set up A Stitch In Our Time is proving to be a great place for people to show what they 
have made and to ask for help with the project so we would encourage those who can to come on board. But 
understandably not everyone has Facebook so we have set up an email address stitchinourtime@gmail.com so 
people can get in touch with us.  
 
We hope you like our idea and we hope the children do too. We really do want to include everyone. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if there is anything we can do to help or anything you need to know.  
 
We also hope that you and those at your school are well and keeping safe. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Tasmin Dixon & Alice Baddeley 
stitchinourtime@gmail.com 
                       



 


